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October 24, 2022

Dear Parent / Guardian

Each trimester, you receive a report card from your child’s teacher providing an update on your child’s
academic progress. In a similar fashion, we are providing you with information about our school’s
overall progress through the North Carolina School Report Card.

This Report Card includes important information about school academic performance, class sizes,
attendance, school safety, instructional resources and teacher quality. Additionally, it provides
information about how each school measured with a grade of A, B, C, D or F and a growth score of
“met expected growth, or “not met expected growth.”

Low-performing schools are those that earn an overall school performance grade of D or F and a school
growth score of "met expected growth" or "not met expected growth" as defined by G.S. 115C-83.15.”
TESG received a School Performance Grade of D and a growth designation of “met expected growth”
for the 2021-2022 school year.

With your support, we can improve academic performance in our school. We want to continue to work
together to help our children succeed.
Thank you for your support, and I look forward to continuing a successful school year with you and

your child.

Sincerely,
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Tinisha Shaw
Executive Director



